From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 17 October 2014 15:16

To: |

Cc: Planning

Subject: FW: APP/X5210/A/14/2220872 - fwd to appeals inbox 20.10 se

Please can you register this objection on the appeal for Athlone House,
our ref 2013/7242/P, your ref APP/X5210/A/14/2220872
Thankyou

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: kiRK hENdrY

Sent: 17 October 2014 12:06

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Ref: APP/X5210/A/14/2220872

Dear Mr. Thuaire,

Ref: APP/X5210/A/14/2220872

Please do not allow the demolition of Athlone House. Planning permission was granted on
the written assurance from the developers that the house would be restored. Please make sure
the Section 106 agreements are upheld to enable public confidence in the planning

process. Please do your part to minimise the architectural vandalism in our beloved city.

Sincerely,

Kirk Hendry
Vauxhall



